16" November 2023

Dear Parents,

Kindergarten Celebrates Christmas - Tuesday 5" December 2023

We are delighted to announce that Kindergarten will be giving their special festive performance
‘Baarmy Bethlehem’ on Tuesday 5" December at 9:15 in the school hall. The performance
itself should last approximately half an hour. Festive refreshments will be served in the hall at
drop-off prior to the performance for all parents, grandparents and carers attending.

For safeguarding purposes and because the use of recording devices can spoil the view of
others, we request that you do not use any form of camera, mobile phone or ipad, etc. to
make a personal recording of the performance. We will give some time at the end of the
performance for families to meet with their child and take souvenir photos, should they wish.

We look forward to welcoming you all to this special event in the Kindergarten calendar.

Yours sincerely,

G Booth

Graeme Booth
Headmaster




